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Board Minutes 
April 14, 2025

The Oconto Village Board met in regular session April 14, 2025, at the Village Office with the following present: Chairman Karen Dockweiler, Trustees Blake Feddersen, Tim Pflaster, Jared Eggleston. Also present, Lanett Conroy and Clayton Oxford.
At 7:10 Chairman Dockweiler called the meeting to order to discuss, consider and take all necessary actions regarding agenda items. Reference to the meeting being conducted in accordance with the Open Meetings Act.

BILLS: Village of Oconto $1,600.00, Village of Oconto $588.00, Village of Oconto $138.00, Blake Feddersen $91.20, Great Plains $164.29, Schaben Sanitation $1,110.18,  NE Public Health Env Lab $254.00, Karen Bomberger $300.00, CPPD $126.84 and $1,164.51, Lanett Conroy $207.84 Borders Law $20.00, Trotters Propane $710.68 and $1,120.70, Syndicate Publishing $37.96, Eggleston Oil $283.48, One Call Concepts $4.06, Atlas Automation $455.30, NE Dept of Labor $16.56, US Treasury $1,222.20, NE Dept of Revenue $1,297.76 and $294.87, Callaway True Value $461.26, Rapid Fire Protection $340.00, Wages $4,038.31. 
Minutes: Minutes from March 10, 2025 and April 7, 2025 were read. 
Delinquent accounts: 10 delinquent accounts, 4 letters will be sent out. 
Clerk’s report: Asked where the Flower Pot Project was at as far as getting the grant funds used for this and fulfilling the grant follow up requirements. The planters are at Garden Center waiting for a little warmer weather to be filled and ready for us. 

Items on the Consent Agenda were read including the Minutes of the March 10 and April 7 meetings, delinquent accounts, review of monthly claims and clerks report. Motion made by Pflaster to approve all Consent Agenda items with the addition of paying Schaben Sanitation $1,110.18 to be paid on the 20th of April. Motion seconded by Feddersen.  AMPVF, MC.

Mason Heath Oath of Office is tabled until May meeting, Heath had to be absent for tonight’s meeting. Heath will be taking Mark Rempe’s place on the board to serve out his remaining years as Village Board Member as Mark will be moving out of the Village. 
Feddersen updated the Board on sewer issues. Trying to get a schedule to have a certain amount of lines cleaned each year for maintenance. He will look into someone to do that for us and get estimate. 
OVFD report the prescribed burns are hopefully done for the year. 
Discussed the Midwest Assistance Program meeting from April 7. Some good ideas for the Board to think over and maybe put into action. Ordinance review, utility rate study with schedule were discussed. Samantha Wheeler from Gothenburg is new to MAP and will be the one to reach out to for assistance. 
  
Meeting adjourned 8:10 p.m. 



__________________________________             _________________________________
Chairman						Village Clerk




